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Since our last issue, we have regretfully had to say good-bye to two ofour
staff members. The resignation of Carmen Stermann created an opening
for a full-time typesetter. Jackie Hassan, our part-time operator, was the
successful applicant. Replacing Jackie is Nancy Scott. Nancy, who holds
an R.T. (general) diploma from the Canadian Society of Laboratory
Technologists and had worked as an R.T. at the McMaster Medical
Centre for four years, is making a major career-shift in joining the
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Project. She is currently working towards a B.A. in psychology at
McMaster part-time and is in the third year of the degree. Our other
departing staff member, Dr. Gregory H. Moore, has been awarded a
five-year University Research Fellowship by the Natural Science and
Engineering Council of Canada. His area of research is contemporary
mathematics, specifically independence proofs in set theory, using the
technique known as forcing. He will continue to work occasionally for
the Project as a consultant. Dr. Nick Griffin has been busy looking for a
replacement for Greg, but no one has yet been hired.

Graduate students returning for a second year on the Project are
Marilyn Mason and John King, and at the University of Toronto,
assisting John Slater, are B. P. Frohman and W. G. Stratton.-S.T.




